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Docket No. : 030-06861
License No.: 53-12546-01
Control No.: 70733

Oahu Transport Company
567 N. Nimitz Highwa
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Attention: Arlene Kamoe, Manager
Bulk Sugar Plant

Gent)emen:
Enclosed 15 the NRC license renewal which you requested.

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand
all conditions. If there are any errors or questions, please notify us so
that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers.

As you stated in your letter dated Apri) 22, 1988, Mid-Pacific Medical Physics
may conduct leak testing, perform surveys, conduct radiation safety compliance
dudits, and train personnel -« radiation safety. However, they are not currently
licensed to perform gauge maintenance or to remove and dispose of the source.
Therefore, License Condition 14, references the manufacturer or other persons
specifically authorized by the Commission or an Agreement State. If Mid-Pacific
Medical Physics amends their license to authorize these services, Condition

14, will allow them to proceed.

Any future correspondence relating to your license should specifically
reference your license and docket numbers to expedite your inquiry,

Sincerely,

Beth A, Riedlinger
Health Physicist (Licensing)
Nuclear Materials Safety Section

Enclosure: Attachment A
Amendment No. 5 to License No. 53-12546-01

cc with copy of gauge servicing guide: RY ‘2‘
Beth Rodenbeck, Mid-Pacific Medical Physics Al
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